
 

Sub: Shifting of Head Office to new premises 
  
Dear Sir / Madam,                                                                                            
  
Greetings from PLEXCONCIL! 
  
We are pleased to inform you that we are shifting our Head Office to a new address in Andheri East, 
Mumbai with effect from 18th December, 2020. Our new office address is as below: 
  

The Plastics Export Promotion Council 
Ground Floor, 002 B-Wing 

Dynasty Business Park 
Chakala, Andheri (East) 

Mumbai 400 059 
  
The new office has been designed & equipped with the objective of enhancing our delivery 
capabilities. Location of the new office is expected to improve approachability for our members. 
Members are requested to mark correspondence to the above address in future. Further, members 
are also requested to take note of the telephone number of the new premises. List of the telephone 
numbers are given below: 
  
Phone: 022 40170000 (Board line) 
  
Members are requested to take note of the above changes. 
  
  
Regards, 
  
  
Sribash Dasmohapatra 
Executive Director 
  
The Plastics Export Promotion Council 
(Sponsored by the Ministry of Commerce & Industry, Govt. of India) 
Crystal Tower, Gundivali Road No.3 
Off Sir M. V Road, Andheri (East) 
Mumbai 400 069 
 


